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The Murray-Connolly report on 

the Review of Marist 

International Formation was 

the focus of attention of the 

General Council meeting this 

week. In light of the discussions 

and recommendations of 

ARC2015 the council gave 

consideration to each of the 42 

recommendations made in the 

report and set out a plan of 

action. (the report can be found 

in the members section of our 

website, www.maristsm.org—

under “shared documents’.  

 

On Saturday, Fr John Hannan 

travels to Washington to attend 

a meeting of the provincials of 

North America with their 

councils on reconfiguration and 

inter-unit cooperation.  
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On Sunday 25 October, at the Franco Inglés 
School in Mexico City the Marist Youth Olympic 

Games took place, in which young people from 

the various ministries of the province took part. 
The disciplines were athletics, basketball, 

volleyball and soccer, as well as chess and other 

activities for their parents. The event takes place 
every year, and it aims to gather young people 

for a day of shared joy in a sportive spirit. This 

year, as a part of the renewed plan of youth ministry in Mexico there was also a 

special focus on vocations.  

Philip Brennan 03.11 

For��ne Frenoy 21.11 

Louis-De-France Gag�on 01.12 

Cor�elius Giris 03.12 

Rafaele Qalovi 05.12 

Mariano Rizzuto 18.12 

Philippe Dealber�o 29.01 

Laurence Hannan 06.02 

Willibald Ehrl 10.02 

Tom Butler 13.02 

Ber�ard Ryan 21.02 

Joseph Barbier 23.03 

Jean-Claude Tro3ier 19.04 

Gérard de Dinechin 20.04 

Roger Dumor�ier 26.04 

Kevin F. O’Donoghue 07.05 

Sergio Or�ega 25.05 

Ioane Paulo Visesio 07.06 

Santi Gallorini 10.06 

Louis Morosini 22.06 

Craig Ma3hew Larkin 27.06 

Etienne Baubion 03.07 

Michael Tondikop 04.07 

Anthony Malone 15.07 

Roger Bourgea 23.07 

John Sullivan 28.07 

Jean Bouche 29.08 

George Pearce 30.08 

Denis Green 06.10 

John Mulligan 17.10 

Lawrence Hampton 29.10 

O�������
� �
 ��� D��

���� 

On Saturday 24 October Daniel Fernandéz Alcaraz from the 
province of Europe (Spain) was ordained to the deaconate in 

Alcalá, by bishop Juan Antonio Reig. In July Daniel had 

returned to Spain after two years of formation in the 
International Theologate in Rome while studying at the 

Gregorian. He will exercise his ministry in the Parish of the 

Marist Fathers of Coslada, Madrid.  


